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● PSAT/NMSQT testing: 15 students took the PSAT/NMSQT test to both prepare and

practice for the upcoming SAT test. We’re excited to see how they scored.

● College Application Week: Mrs. Lloyd and Mrs. Oesterle walked our seniors through the

college application process and helped them get one step closer to their post-secondary

goals! She also had donuts, cider, and a coffee bar!!!

● Half-Day Festivities: Our half-days have continued to be high energy and engaging. On

our last half day the dorms helped their elementary buddies decorate their doors for

Halloween.

● Fall Decorations: FFA organized and delivered numerous Fall decorations around the

area and raised a lot of funds for future events/activities.

● College/Career Fair: Our upperclassmen traveled to Grand Ledge High School again this

year to participate in a College and Career fair with over 70 schools, businesses

● Broiler Contest: Zoology students have been working hard to raise cornish birds for the

Broiler Contest. They will travel to the Munsell’s Poultry Processing Plant in Fowlerville

to learn about the process and see if we have the heaviest birds.

● Parent-Teacher Conferences: Our Fall parent-teacher conferences were a great success.

We had a good turnout both nights!


